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Deranleau - DNR, Greg <greg.deranleau@state.co.us>

Wells Ranch USX AE07-62-1HN Pad Form 2A doc # 400360865

Deranleau - DNR, Greg <greg.deranleau@state.co.us> Fri, Mar 1, 2013 at 9:10 AM
To: JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com
Cc: Rick Allison <rick.allison@state.co.us>, Kent Kuster <Kent.Kuster@state.co.us>

I will attach this correspondence to the Form 2A and remove the CDPHE consultation request.  

Thanks,

On Fri, Mar 1, 2013 at 7:59 AM, <JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com> wrote:

We are not requesting a variance. You may change it. 

Justin Garrett
Regulatory
(303) 228-4449
JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com

From:        "Deranleau - DNR, Greg" <greg.deranleau@state.co.us>

To:        JDGarrett@nobleenergyinc.com

Cc:        Rick All ison <rick.all ison@state.co.us>

Date:        03/01/2013 07:44 AM

Subject:        Wells Ranch USX AE07-62-1HN Pad Form 2A doc # 400360865

Justin, 

I noticed that you have indicated on this form that a CDPHE consultation is required due to a
306.d.(1)A.ii. variance.  The form does not indicate from which of the specific Rules you are
requesting a variance.  You have included your exception location request and waiver letters,
but they do not indicate a variance request either.  

If you are not requesting a variance, please provide a written statement and request to
change the Form.  

Thanks,

-- 
Greg Deranleau
Oil and Gas Location Supervisor
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
303-894-2100 ext. 5153
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The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have
received this e-mail in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and
its attachments from your system.

-- 
Greg Deranleau
Oil and Gas Location Supervisor
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
303-894-2100 ext. 5153


